
Lanchester E.P. (Cont.) Primary School 

A Caring Community Where All Can Flourish 

  

 

Reception to Beamish   

  

   

An exciting trip has been planned for your child to take part in a ‘Once Upon a 

Time’ story workshop at Beamish on Friday 24th April. We will be spending half a 

day in the workshop and the other half exploring Beamish. We are asking for 

volunteers to accompany us, so please email school.office@lanchesterep.net if 

you are able to come along. We will let you know by Friday 3rd April if you are 

needed as a volunteer.   

  

The cost of this visit is £6.00 per child. Many thanks to Beamish who are kindly 

subsiding the full cost of the trip. Permissions for the trip along with payment 

can be made via your ParentPay account by April 3rd.    

  

  

  

Date  Friday 24th April  

Time/Duration  Full day – the bus will leave Nursery at 9.45 am and 

leave Beamish at 2.15pm to be back at school for the end of 

the school day.  

Venue  Beamish  

Clothing to be 

worn  

Children will need to wear School Uniform as well as sturdy 

footwear & warm coats.    

  

Lunch  Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink.  

Group Leader  Mr Osmond and Mr McLoughlin 

Cost  £6  
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